Town of Trion

P.O. Box 850

Trion, GA 30753
Larry E. Stansell, Mayor Tel. 706-734-2332
Fax 706-734-7727

March 17, 2020

Effective Wednesday, March 18, 2020 as a precaution and to limit exposure from
person to person contact The Town of Trion will restrict public access to the public
Town building and facilities. The Town of Trion will continue to provide services,
and all Town employees will be required to report daily as normal. As this
situation continues to develop, adjustments will be made. Residents needing to
conduct any business with Town Hall can call us at 706-734-2332. We encourage
residents to use our drop box to make any payments or pay online at
secureutilities.com.

If you have a new service or any questions, please call Town Hall @ 706-734-
2332,
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Precautions & Procedures

To help limit the potential exposure of COVID-19 and other
illnesses, we are reminding ALL employees and citizens to:

WASH YOUR HANDS...

with soap and warm water for at least 20 seconds.
Use a hand sanitizer that contains at least 60%
alcohol if soap and water are not available. Cover
all surfaces of your hands and rub them together
until they feel dry.

AVOID TOUCHING...

your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands.

AVOID CLOSE CONTACT...

With people who are sick.

COVER YOUR NOSE AND MOUTH...

with a tissue when you cough or sneeze or use the
inside of your elbow. Immediately wash your
hands with soap and water for at least 20
seconds. If soap and water are not readily
available, clean your hands with a hand sanitizer
that contains at least 60% alcohol.

CLEAN AND DISINFECT...

frequently touched surfaces daily. This includes
tables, doorknobs, light switches, countertops,
handles, desks, phones, keyboards, toilets,
faucets, and sinks.

You feel sick with fever, coughing or trouble breathing. You have been in close contact with a
person known to have COVID-19. You have recently traveled from an area with ongoing

spread of COVID-19

Avoid going to your doctor’s office, the emergency room and the Health Department without
calling first. Your healthcare provider will have special instructions regarding how they can
assist you.




